
Ide Neighbourhood Plan

Consultation Exhibition at the Village Hall

Saturday 11th February 2017 9am - Midday
Thank you to all those who attended the Consultation Exhibition at the Village Hall in February.

Altogether 75 parishioners attended, completing 47 questionnaires on the day as well as 63 Post It notes in response to the 6 policies in the Neighbourhood Plan. When further responses from the shop and pubs are added, your comments and opinions will be analysed and, where necessary, will provide further evidence in shaping the policies. A reminder that the Plan, as well as its progress, can be viewed on the village website, idevillage.org.uk. The Steering Group are most grateful to all those parishioners who, like us, care deeply about our village and are helping to shape its future.

Chris Bishop (Chairman, Steering Group)


